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Hossein Hashemzadeh (CTR)

From: Shelley Sadowsky <shelley@sadowskycommlaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 9:01 AM
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh (CTR)
Cc: Dave Sunderman; Thomas Uppman; darryl delawder; Ron Horman
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Notification - Change in stations' status from TV Translator to LPTV

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh:  
On behalf of my clients, Cooperative Television Association of Southern Minnesota ("CTV"), Blue Earth-Nicollet Faribault 
Electric Cooperative ("BENCO") and South Central Electric Association ("SCEA"), the licensees of the TV Translator 
stations identified below, this is to notify the Commission that each station's status should be changed from TV 
Translator to LPTV.  
 
Fac. ID 125745    K23FY-D , Frost, MN, licensee CTV 
Fac. ID 5896        K16MA-D, Frost, MN,  licensee BENCO 
Fac. ID 5898        K19LJ-D, Frost, MN,  licensee BENCO  
Fac. ID 61022      K34NV-D, Frost, MN. licensee SCEA 
Fac. ID 61023      K27FI-D, Frost, MN , licensee SCEA 
Fac ID 61027       K31EF-D, Frost, MN licensee SCEA 
Fac ID 167741     K35IU-D, Frost, MN, licensee SCEA 
 
If you have any questions concerning this notification, please contact me. 
Thank you,  
Shelley Sadowsky 
Communications counsel for CTV, BENCO and SCEA 
 
Shelley Sadowsky, Esq. 
Shelley Sadowsky, LLC 
Attorney at Law 
5938 Dorchester Way 
North Bethesda, MD 20852 
Tel: 202-997-9392 
shelley@sadowskycommlaw.com  


